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2025 has been off to an exciting start with so much
happening with our Nation!

In late January we were proud to announce that the Acden
lot in Fort McMurray is now officially reserve land as the
Addition to Reserve process has been completed. 

An Addition to Reserve is a parcel of land added to the
existing reserve land of a First Nation or that creates a new
reserve. This Addition to Reserve relates to the land on which
the Acden building in Fort McMurray is located. 

This is an exciting achievement for the Nation and one that
leaders have been working on for many years.

In other news, the Nation announced that the Government of
Canada has extended a formal offer to settle the Treaty 8
annuities claim. You can find the full announcement at the
end of this letter. We strongly encourage you to participate in
the process as we move towards voting. This includes
opportunities for you to share your feedback and thoughts
through surveys. This information is posted on our Facebook
group, on the Members-Only section of our website, and on
the HAWK app. Your voice matters and we want to hear from
you, so please ensure we have your updated email address!

Our ACFN DLRM team has launched a logo contest for our
Land Code Development Committee! Deadline to submit a
logo design is March 1. This is a great chance to let your
amazing creativity shine and help contribute to the
development of the ACFN Land Code, too!

Dene language classes are ongoing, and we are excited to
see so many Members taking the opportunity to learn and
practice our traditional language. Language is a critical part
of our culture, and we are committed to preserving it for
future generations.



Free online workshops for artisans and entrepreneurs are being offered to help ACFN Members
realize their business dreams! These sessions take place on Zoom and all Members are welcome
to join and learn. You can find more info on Page 3 of this letter and on our Facebook group
and app.

Thank you to all Members for your ongoing support, and especially for your interest and participation in
the annuities settlement process. We genuinely appreciate all your thoughts, feedback and questions and
we look forward to sharing more information as we move forward on the settlement!

Chief Allan Adam
Councillor Flossie Cyprean
Councillor Hazel Mercredi
Councillor Mike Mercredi
Councillor Teri Villebrun
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Important Dates &
Upcoming Events
Artisan and Entrepreneur Online Workshop
March 4 and 11
Mar 17 and 24

ACFN DLRM Quarterly Elders Meeting
March 12

Questions? Connect with us 
at info@acfn.com

For more information on these and other
events, please visit our Facebook group or

ACFN app!



OPPORTUNITIES

 ACFN AND
COMMUNITY NEWS

If you have moved, please update your address
by emailing info@acfn.com or calling 780-697-
3730 during business hours!
Know Before You Go - you can check winter
road conditions at www.rmwb.ca/winterroads
Nunee Health is now offering Al-Anon
meetings on Tuesday at 7pm at the Nunee
Wellness Building

Find more information
on opportunities,

upcoming events, and
important dates at

www.acfn.com

Join our ACFN Facebook community atJoin our ACFN Facebook community at
www.facebook.com/groups/athabascachipewyanwww.facebook.com/groups/athabascachipewyan

Looking for a career
with ACFN? Visit

www.acfn.com/careers

https://www.rmwb.ca/en/roads-and-construction/winter-roads.aspx




Annuity Settlement Notice - February 3




